
May 7,  2006

To Whom it May Concerns

I recommend Development for the Masses to anyone seeking reliable web programming. 

Ms. Nedoshivina and her team have consistently produced high quality results in a timely 
fashion and demonstrated a strong dedication to their work.

We have been very pleased by their ability to respond as programmers to a wide variety of 
projects.  

They regularly exceed our expectations and we strongly recommend them.

Sincerely,

Josette Dewey
Sheffield Media Group, LLC
Principal and Creative Director


